
 

 

Thursday 22nd October—

school finishes for half-term 

 

Friday 23rd October—INSET 

Day, children not in 

 

Monday 2nd November -  Back 

to school 

 

Important Dates to 
Remember: 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Online Zoom Parent’s Evenings 
Thank you to all parents who participated in the online Zoom Parent’s Evening which generally 
appeared to run smoothly. 
 
For those classes who we were unable to hold these meetings, they will be rescheduled for 
after half-term and further details will be circulated on our return. 
 
COVID Testing Centres 
Information regarding local Testing Centres can be found on www.Gloucestershire.gov.uk 
 
Mask Wearing and Social Distancing  
Parents and carers please make sure that you are wearing a facial covering or shield when 
entering the school site.  It is also important that you stick to the 2m distancing rule when 
waiting to drop off or collect your child from school.  If you are unable to wear a mask due to 
medical reasons then please make sure that you adhere to the 2m distancing ruling.  Please 
make sure children do not run on to the school field at the end of the day, everyone should 
stay inside the fence.  Please also be mindful of The Nest’s property and children attending 
their site.  It's paramount that we all try to work together to ensure that our school site is a 
safe place for everyone.  Thank you in advance for your support with this matter.  
 
Messages for the School 
Please could we ask that parents email the school using admin@camwoodfield-
jun.gloucs.sch.uk regarding any general information or messages the school staff need to be 
aware of, or alternatively telephone the school office on 01453 542706.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.  
 
 
  SEND Meetings 
If your child has a SEND plan (My Plan/My Plan+/EHCP), you will be invited to review the plan 
and set new targets, along with the class teacher and SENDCo (Mrs Wainwright), within the 
following times: 

 Cherry Class (Miss Doyle) afternoon of Monday 9th November 

 Juniper Class (Miss Beavis) afternoon of Tuesday 10th November 

 Elm Class (Mrs Palin) morning of Friday 13th November 

 Willow (Mrs Daane) morning of Wednesday 11th November 

 Cedar (Miss Penrose) morning of Tuesday 17th November 

 Oak (Miss Didcott) morning of Wednesday 18th November 

 Maple (Mr Hitchman) morning of Monday 16th November 
Redwood (Mrs Hulme) morning of Thursday 19th November 
Please note, these meetings will be held via ZOOM. 
There is more information on the VLE, regarding how you book your 30-minute ZOOM slot. 
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Retirement—A big farewell to Mary Slater who has worked in various roles at the school for 
over 34yrs.  We wish her all the very best in her retirement .   
 
AMAZING CHILDREN AT CWJS 
The children have been EXCEPTIONAL during this unusual start of  school’s academic year  and 
Mrs Bennett would like to say a HUGE THANK YOU  to all of children for making CWJS the BEST 
place to work and learn!  A big thank you to all the parents as well for their support and 
cooperation in these testing times—You're amazing too! 
 
Celebration Assembly  
Mrs Bennett really wants to encourage children to share their achievements and hobbies that 
they take part in outside school.  Recently, Mrs Bennett has celebrated a child who enjoyed 
outdoor pursuits: hand standing on a paddleboard, horse riding and cycling.  The second child 
achieved a level 5 swimming certificate .   So, if your child has other talents or interests 
outside of school, then please send in photos or certificates that they can share with the rest 
of the school community during their live virtual assemblies.   
 
School Breaks up for Half Term on Thursday 22nd October. 
INSET day Friday 23rd October - School closed to pupils.   
Pupils return to school on Monday 2nd November. 
Could we ask that if anyone who has a family member who develops symptoms or has a 
positive test, that the school is emailed on the admin@ address so that we can  take any 
necessary  action prior to returning. 
 

We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy half-term.   
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